## WARNING

## LUDLOW SCHOOL DISTRICT Annual Meeting

Ludlow Town Hall - Auditorium Monday, April 3, 2017 at 6:30 PM

The legal voters of the Town School District of Ludlow, Vermont are hereby warned to meet at the **Ludlow Town Hall** in said Ludlow at 6:30 PM on **Monday**, **April** 3, **2017**, to transact at that time business, not involving voting by Australian ballot or voting required by law to be by ballot. The business to be transacted to include:

Article I: To act on the reports of the Town School District Officers for the year ending June 30, 2016.

Article II: Shall the voters of the Ludlow Town School District approve setting the annual honorarium of

each of its school Directors at \$1,200.00

Article III: Shall the voters of the Ludlow Town School District approve the school board to expend

\$2,241,917.00, which is the amount the school board has determined to be necessary for the ensuing fiscal year? It is estimated that this proposed budget, if approved, will result in education spending of \$17,386.00 per equalized pupil. This projected spending per

equalized pupil is 3.47% higher than spending for the current year.

Article IV: To allow the School Directors to borrow money as necessary in anticipation of taxes.

Article V: To transact any other proper and necessary business.

Ludlow School Board of Directors:

Lisa Schmidt, Board Chair

Mariel Meringolo, Board Member

Paul Orzechowski, Board Member

Heather Tucker, Board Clerk

Donna Parker, Board Member